
NEWS RELEASE
CITY OF JONESVILLE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PUBLIC SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

The Jonesville City Council is currently accepting applications from individuals with a desire to
serve their community on the Planning Commission.

One seat is open on the Planning Commission, with the selected candidate to serve remainder
of a three-year term until November of 2022 and will then be eligible for reappointment.

The Planning Commission is an advisory committee appointed by the City Council and serves
citizens by providing a vision for improving the quality of life in the City of Jonesville. The
Planning Commission promotes and coordinates comprehensive long-range planning and
growth-management, as it makes recommendations to the City Council.  The Planning
Commission also reviews all building site plans, special land use permits, and makes
recommendations to the City Council.  The Commission consists of seven members and includes
one member of the City Council and City residents.

If you are a Jonesville City resident and are interested in guiding the future of the City, please
consider submitting an application for appointment, letter of interest, resume, and references
to:

City of Jonesville
265 E Chicago Street
Jonesville, MI 49250

Applications are available in City Hall or on the City’s website, www.jonesville.org and will be
received until 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 6, 2020. If you have any questions about this
position, please contact City Hall at 849-2104.

###
Contact Information:
Jeff Gray, City Manager
265 E. Chicago Street
Jonesville, MI 49250
(517) 849-2104
(517) 849-9037 fax
jgray@jonesville.org


